WHO EMRO | WHO Regional Director praises Pakistan’s strong political commitment to achieving unive

Islamabad, Pakistan, 18 December 2018 — Dr Ahmed Al-Mandhari, WHO Regional Director for
the Eastern Mediterranean, has concluded his first official visit to Pakistan by applauding efforts
to boost health and health care in the country.

The two-day visit, from 17 to 18 December 2018, included meetings with several government
officials and field visits aimed at enhancing mutual collaboration between WHO and the
Government of Pakistan. The Regional Director was accompanied by Dr N'ima Saeed Abid,
WHO Country Representative ad interim, and Dr Zafar Mirza, Director of Health System
Development at the WHO Regional Office.
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